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Edwards Aquifer Authority Hosts Plant Giveaway in Lytle, Texas  
 

San Antonio, TX – This Friday, May 8, 2025, the Edwards Aquifer Authority (EAA) is taking its 
Rooted in Texas Drive-Thru plant giveaway on the road, arriving at the Lytle Community Center, 
located at 19031 Preist Blvd, Lytle, TX 78052, to pass out free purple coneflower and turk’s cap 
plants to attendees. The giveaway will start at 10 a.m., include goodie bags filled with EAA promo 
items, and continue until supplies are exhausted. 

The EAA’s Rooted in Texas Drive-Thru plant giveaway is an ongoing effort that began with the 
inaugural event taking place in 2024 at EAA headquarters in San Antonio, Texas. This initiative has 
garnered attention within the community as a way for Texans who reside within the EAA 
jurisdiction to come together and cultivate an appreciation of, and preference for, Texas native 
plants.  

About The EAA 

The EAA is a groundwater conservation district that manages, enhances, and protects the Edwards 
Aquifer, a major groundwater system serving approximately two-and-one-half million South 
Central Texans. The EAA jurisdiction spans across 8 counties including Uvalde, Medina, Bexar, and 
parts of Atascosa, Caldwell, Guadalupe, Comal, and Hays counties. For over 28 years the Edwards 
Aquifer Authority has carried out its mission of managing, enhancing, and protecting the Edwards 
Aquifer.  For more information, please visit www.edwardsaquifer.org.  
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While Supplies Last

Location:  Lytle Community Center

19031 PrIEst Blvd, Lytle, TX 78052
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